
322. VOCABULARY.

the natives of . that place differ somewhat from, mon

other Indian tribes. Not conten'ted with one lan-
guage, they must h4ve a Plurality of languages ;
this, however convenient to them, is certainly em-
barrassing to, the trader, who finds it no easy tuk
to acquire one, and still more difficult to acquire
two or three at the same place. The constant in-

tercourse with slaves, the result of war and the'
roving and unsettled habits of the people, may '

some meâsure account for this anomaly. The
youngsters picking up the jargon of the slaves as

quickly as their own, completes the mélange be-
yond redemption; so that at the present day, it is

scarcely* possible to draw a distinct line between
their own language and that of straDgers. That
distinction can only be. understood, by a long
apý1ication, and close intercourse with the natives
of the place.

-Three Indians, for example, all beloiagijag to the
same tribe, perhaps the same family, might arrive

at the same establishment, having each exactly the
same article to sell,' and yet, strange as it may

appear, no two of them would prébably name that
article the same way. One would sày Il Tamme-
cess taxpoo4'ý' I wisfi to trade a beaver. Another,
Il Towèyou weespom,ý" I wish to trade a beaver.

While the third, diffezing from both his companions,
might mye Il E-Towpa E yechwý--' 1 wish to trade a
beaver. In addi", therdbre, to the foregoing,
other wordý, bearing exactly the same e"ling,


